
Dear (insert your representative here), 	Comment by Rebecca Ruitto: 

As a Marriage and Family Therapists, I would like to express my sincere appreciation for the legislative work on addressing mental health in Connecticut.  Commitment to addressing the mental health crisis, both proactively and reactively, through the passage of ground-breaking legislation is so important.  

The bills that passed this session will swiftly and continuously impact many families and children in urgent need of mental health treatment, while reducing barriers to accessing this life saving care.  The financial commitment to mental health programming, grants, workforce development and prevention initiatives outlined in the bills will positively transform our community and its residences.   

Thank you again for your persistence and commitment to addressing the mental health crisis in Connecticut through ground-breaking legislation passed this session.  

Sincerely, 
	Comment by Rebecca Ruitto: 
(your name)

